Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047
Meeting Minutes

December 4, 2017, 18:30 pm
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MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:40
ATTENDANCE: See list above.
VISITORS: None

NEW APPLICANTS: None

MINI TRAINING: None

APPARATUS REPORTS:

13 Rescue 1: In service

13 Rescue 2: In service

13 Engine 3: In service — Panel lights are out

13 Ladder 1:In service — Moto is working on blinker problem

13 Brush  1: Not yet — Work in progress

13 Boat 1: In service — down for winter — needs to go out for winterization
13 Boat 2: In service - down for winter — needs to go out for winterization

DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:

Training: From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30
Fire Training: 12/2 Chimney fire training

Rescue Training: 12/19 Cardiac Training

Christmas Training Break: 12/26

Other Training Opportunities: None

OLD BUSINESS:

Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.
Firefighters Association Wreathes are still for sale - $13 each
Boy Scout Christmas Trees are still for sale - $36 each

NEW BUSINESS:

The doorbell seems to be missing
The cover for the thermostat is also missing

Garrett is gone, Caleb has resigned due to move to RI, Noemi and Allan will be here on Sunday but they are moving.
They would like to come back at some future date.
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We have a scheduling problem due to those leaving. Sundays are tough. The Chief is talking to Franklin Pierce about
getting some bunk-ins.

Mike Hoiriis should start getting his texts shortly.
Sign up for the Christmas party — Chris Borden said that just about everyone there already responded.

Chief Hall is working on finding a new tanker. He found one in Minnesota that he thinks could be good. It is a new
Freightliner, holds 3000 gals of water, has everything including lights, and they will letter it for us. The price is
$238,000. It also has a Cummings diesel engine and an Allison transmission. The Chief will go to the board with this
next week.

Tod Bryer asked if we have some old fire extinguishers that someone from McGrath Lumber could use to practice.
Chief Hall will look around to see if we have any left.

Captain Babb said that we need another basket of powder for the chimney bombs.

. GRANT PROPOSALS:

Captain Batty found out that the reason we didn’t get the grant the last time is that we are too small a town to get the
really large grants. There is a ratio that has to be considered. We can try again with a smaller amount.

Captain Batty also asked for a some help on the non-transport license paperwork. Chief Hall said that the form usually
comes in the mail. We will also need the Medical Resource Hospital Agreement filed. Chris Borden found it online.

. ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Our Christmas Party (with awards) will be on December 9" at the Meeting House at 18:00.
Deputy LaCourse congratulated all of our graduates from the Monadnock Area Fire School.
Captain Borden said that the ladder truck is all set up for chimney fires.

Dinner for January: Karen Day and Diane Boilard

Next Business Meeting: January 8th

MEETING ADJOURNED: 19:35

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Day, Administrative Assistant



